PORCUPINE GIRL:

A STORY FOR GROWN UPS

WRITTEN AND PERFORMED BY
LESLIE AYVAZIAN

Leslie Ayvazian will be performing her one person show

PORCUPINE GIRL

Saturday, February 1st at 10:00am

In the
Frederick P. Rose Auditorium at The Cooper Union

41 Cooper Square, on Third Avenue between 6th and 7th Street
Everyone is invited (though not required) to bring a sketchbook. There will
be time at the end to draw what you’ve imagined.

No admission charge required.

However, your name needs to be on a list at the front desk...so please
email Marissa Holland to make your reservation. mkh2163@columbia.edu
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